CHI YUN SCHOOL 2023-2024

Parent/Student Audio and Video Consent Form

1st September, 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians,

In order to present students' diverse and comprehensive learning performance, the School has always used photo taking and video recordings to record students' learning inside and outside of school, and will use relevant materials for teaching tracking. In addition to documenting the progress of students' learning, this information can enrich the contents of School publications and web pages, and let parents to know about their children's learning life at school. The school also values parent-child relationship and home-school cooperation, thus, photos and videos of students and/or parents are often needed.

To facilitate the smooth progress of the work and enhance the effectiveness of teaching, the School hopes to get the supports from parents, that is, allowing the school to record and to use the information (photo, video and audio) when necessary. Enclosed is the parents' consent form. Please complete it and return it to the school for processing. If you have any questions, parents are welcome to check with the school.

Thanks for your attention and please return the slip to school by 15th September 2023 for School's record.

Yours faithfully,

Liu Hang Lam

Acting Principal, Chi Yun School

Date: